
To: OSC Market Regulation Branch 
Re:  NEO Exchange Request for Comments on Proposed Significant Change to the Treatment of 

Weighted Closing Price Eligible Securities 

Friday, October 23, 2020 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

We ZRXOd OiNe WR e[SUeVV RXU VXSSRUW fRU NEO¶V SURSRVed iPSURYePeQW WR Whe cORViQg SUice caOcXOaWiRQ 
and disclosure mechanism for ETFs. 

In our view, the principles of providing full, true and plain disclosure are not being met by the way in 
which ETF closing prices are calculated and distributed today. To show only the last trade on the listing 
exchange provides neither complete information, nor is it true. And to understand the technical nuance 
of current practices requires an explanation that by its nature is not plain. 

FRU WhRVe UeaVRQV, Ze feeO NEO¶V aSSURach iV a VXbVWaQWiaO iPSURYePeQW fURP Whe VWaQdSRiQW Rf iQYeVWRU 
protection because it promotes transparency. 

Yours sincerely, 

Elliot Johnson 
Chief Investment Officer & Chief Operating Officer 
Evolve Funds Group Inc. 
416.558.6661 


